August 15, 2018
Attention: Application Examiner

RE: Request for Confidentiality
Applicant: Byrne Electrical Specialists, Inc.
FCCID: 2AJX5-SA04850

To Whom It May Concern:

Request is hereby submitted by Byrne Electrical Specialists, Inc. to
withhold permanently from public review certain portions of the
application for equipment certification for the referenced FCC identifiers.
This request for confidentiality is made pursuant to 47 CFR 0.457(d) and
0.459 of the FCC Rules. In particular, the following sections of the
application are to be kept permanently confidential:

e Schematics
e Detailed Block Diagrams
e Detailed Operational/Functional Description

Rationale for request for confidentiality:
Byrne Electrical Specialists, Inc. has invested considerable time and
materials in research and development to produce the referenced

product.

If you have questions or need further information, please contact the
undersigned.

Sincerely,
i\!\l A (,)C“H LA \X,
Drinan Gorney

For, Byrne Electrical Specialists, Inc.
Risk, Compliance, Tech Services & I.P. Sr. Mgr.

BYRNE

320 Byrne Industrial Drive
Rockford, Ml 49341
(616) 866-3461

(800) 999-3567



